
 
Subject Line: Begin Preparing for Registration! 
 
Dear Student, 
 
As mentioned in our previous emails, our First-Year Enrollment website is a vital tool to help you 
prepare for registration, so be sure to take some time to explore the site before registration 
begins in July. It is important that you review the information provided by your specific 
college/program, including the sample schedules, to have a successful registration experience. 
Additionally, be sure to watch our registration tutorial videos! 
 
As you begin preparing for registration, keep in mind that placement in some courses may 
depend on Advanced Placement, International Baccalaureate, or transfer credit you expect to 
receive. Lehigh expects to receive Advanced Placement and International Baccalaureate scores 
in early July, and registration is scheduled to begin the week of July 21 to allow time to apply 
eligible credit to student records prior to registration. A follow up email will be sent soon, 
confirming your specific registration date and time.  
 
In the meantime, it is important that you log into your College Board and/or International 
Baccalaureate accounts to verify that your scores are scheduled to be sent to Lehigh. Once test 
scores are received, we will apply eligible credit to student records. If you anticipate college 
transfer credit, be sure to review our transfer credit procedures. You can view your unofficial 
Lehigh transcript to see any credit that has been applied to your Lehigh record. Please note that 
transfer credit evaluations may take a bit more time as they require a thorough review by our 
academic departments; we will continue reviewing transfer credits throughout the summer.  
 
Please feel free to contact us through live chat or by emailing ras@lehigh.edu if you have any 
questions. We look forward to working with you throughout the registration process! 
 
Sincerely, 
The Office of the Registrar 
 
Missed a communication from us? Click here to review all communications we’ve sent to our 
incoming first-year students! 
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